
10.2 Laura Cattari - Resignation
 From: Laura Cattari 
 Sent: January-17-18 11:25 AM

 To:
 Subject: Resignation

Dear Hamilton Status of Women committee members,

It is with much reflection and regret that I inform you of my decision to 
resign from the committee.  Since applying for membership my life has changed 
significantly and my health issues have become more complex.  It is not in my 
nature to claim membership, let alone a title of Chair, without the 
wherewithal to see things through.  It is my hope by resigning now I can re-
apply when my situation allows.

Thank you all for your support and dedication to the women of Hamilton.  I am 
sure our paths will cross in future.

Sincerely,

Laura Cattari
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